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 North Beach Restaurants and Shoppes Streetscape Project 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954- 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW  
Since July 2020, the City of Fort Lauderdale is making safety and 
beautification improvements along NE 32 Street and NE 33 
Street between NE 33 Avenue and A1A that will enhance the 
area and improve walkability. Nearby businesses remain open 
during construction, which is expected to be completed in late 
2020. The scope of the project includes: 

• Asphalt milling and resurfacing 

• New curb and gutter 

• New ADA-compliant sidewalks on both sides of 
each street 

• New pavement markings and signage, including 
at crosswalks 

• New concrete wheel stops in parking areas 

• Underground electrical work and conduit trenching 

• Upgraded lighting with LED fixtures 

• New decorative pedestrian lights 

• Landscaping upgrades including a new irrigation system 
and new trees with root barriers and Silva Cells 

• Relocating a stormwater pipe 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE  
The following activities were completed in July: 

• Installation of tree protection devices 
• Curb and gutter removal and curb pad excavation and 

construction on south side of NE 32nd St. 

• Removal of wheel stops and demolition of curb and 
sidewalks in median along both streets 

• Removal of brick pavers on south side of NE 32 St. 
• FPL subcontractor replaced 15 street / roadway light 

fixtures with LED fixtures 
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES  
• Curb and gutter removal 
• Storm water pipe relocation 
• Tree removal and pruning 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION  
For questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact: 
 

City Project Manager: Shiau Ching Low 
Office: 954-828-3779; Mobile: 954-213-8548 
Email: slow@fortlauderdale.gov  
 

Sagaris Corp. Senior Project Manager: Steven Fouladi 
Office: 954-688-3407; Mobile: 954-829-1302 
Email: steven@sagariscorp.com  
 

For general parking information, contact Parking Services at 
parkingservices@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-3700. 
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